NDHSAA Combined Tournament Committee November 29, 2023 Valley City – NDHSAA Office – 11:00 am CST

The NDHSAA Combined Tournament Committee met on April 3, 2023.

Members present were Todd Olson, Fargo Public Schools, Dave Zittleman, Bismarck Public Schools, Logan Midthun, West Fargo Public Schools, Patti Aanenson, Larimore High School, Guy Fridley, Dickinson High School, Jim Roaldson, Jamestown High School, Mike Biermaier, Grand Forks Public Schools, Mitch Lunde, Minot Public Schools, Rick Diegel, Kidder County and Linton Public Schools.

NDHSAA staff members present were Matt Fetsch, Brian Bubach, Justin Fletschock, Kevin Morast, Tom Mix, and Nick Walton.

NDHSAA TPG General Manager Brent Tehven and NDHSAA GoFan General Manager Greg Vandermade were also in attendance.

Diegel called the meeting to order at 11:01 am CST.

The Committee reviewed the notes from April 3, 2023.

The Committee reviewed current tournament sites and set preliminary sites for the 2030-31 school year.

The Committee discussed surveying member schools on the possibility of playing combined tournaments on Wednesdays in future years.

The Committee reviewed a letter from Kindred High School regarding the 2027 Class B Girls Golf tournament site.

The Committee reviewed the May 29-31, 2025, sites. Currently they are all scheduled in Grand Forks. They recommend moving girls' soccer to Fargo in 2024-25 and back to Grand Forks in 2026-27.

The Committee reviewed future sites of the State Girls Swimming & Diving meet. Minot is building a facility and would like to be added to the rotation. Bismarck has concerns about their facility and the amount of available spectator seats. The committee decided to move all future girls tournaments to West Fargo until Minot's new facility is up and running.

South Heart requested to swap hosting state B Girls Golf with Carrington in 2025-26 and 2026-27. The Committee recommends approving this change.

Greg Vandermade gave a presentation from GoFan.

Fetsch and Tehven presented an update from TPG regarding hospitality stipends and tournament apparel.

The Committee reviewed changes to the Tournament Policy Manual regarding radio station signage.

The next Combined Tournament Committee meeting is scheduled for 1:00 pm CDT on April 8, 2024, at the Holiday Inn in Fargo.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:35 pm CST.